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‭December 20, 2024‬

‭PUBLIC MEETING ANNOUNCEMENT‬

‭WHO:‬ ‭Anne Arundel County Department of Public Works‬‭(DPW)‬

‭WHAT:‬ ‭Meade Village Sidewalk, Project #H564014‬

‭WHEN:‬ ‭January 14, 2025 6 p.m. to 7 p.m.‬

‭WHERE:‬ ‭Van Bokkelen Elementary School‬
‭1140 Reece Road‬
‭Severn, MD 21144‬

‭A public meeting has been scheduled for January 14, 2025 to discuss plans to build a five-foot-wide concrete‬
‭sidewalk and ADA-compliant ramps along the north side of MD 174 (Reece Road) from Van Bokkelen Elementary‬
‭School to Meade Village Road. The project will provide a sidewalk for children who walk to the school.‬

‭The project, which will provide a sidewalk from children walking to school, is currently at the completion of the‬
‭30% (Schematic) Design phase, and we’re seeking input from residents and stakeholders on the draft design. No‬
‭roadway closures or detours are expected, although there will be right-of-way and easement work, tree removal and‬
‭landscaping in front of Van Bokkelen Elementary School. There also could be short-term utility impacts. Comments‬
‭will be accepted until January 28, 2025.‬

‭Anyone needing accommodations must contact DPW Customer Relations at 410-222-7582 or by email at‬
‭pwcust00@aacounty.org‬‭at least seven days in advance‬‭of the event.  TTY users please call via Maryland Relay‬
‭7-1-1.  All materials are available in alternative formats upon request.‬

‭Las personas que necesiten servicios de interpretación de idiomas deben ponerse en contacto con el servicio‬
‭de atención al cliente del DPW al 410-222-7582, o por correo electrónico a ‬‭pwcust00@aacounty.org‬‭, al‬
‭menos con siete días de antelación al evento. Todo el material escrito estará disponible en el idioma‬
‭deseado si s e solicita.‬
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